
February 1, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Dear Instructor: 
 
This letter is to notify you of the student-athletes in your class and the conflicts that may occur 
over the course of the fall semester due to their participation in intercollegiate athletics.   
Traveling is an inherent part of Division I athletics, and the Department of Athletics strives to 
help initiate and maintain contact between the student and the professor. 
 
The Faculty Senate in May, 


